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The    

           9th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Whole School trip to New Vic Theatre Stoke - Wednesday 29th November 2023 

 

This year, we are delighted to be able to offer all the children the opportunity to the Nutcracker at 
the New Vic Theatre Stoke on Trent. This experience will provide the children with a fantastic 
opportunity to see a quality live production of a well-known story.  

Our visit has been booked for Wednesday 29th November 2023 and we will be out of school for the 
morning. Our coach leaves promptly at 9am, and will return in the afternoon during school 
hours.   

We are kindly asking for a voluntary contribution of £ 14.00 to cover the cost of the theatre ticket.  
The cost of the transport will be paid for by our PTA to ensure that we keep the cost of the trip as 
low as possible during these difficult times. 

All children will need to bring a packed lunch which we will eat before returning back to school. 
Should you wish to order a school packed lunch please complete the form on School Spider. 

Sandwich choices are Ham, Cheese or Tuna. The deadline for ordering a packed lunch is 7pm on 
Tuesday 14th November 2023. 

Children will be provided with a drink and snack during the morning. All dietary requirements and 
allergies will be provided for. 

Please consent and make payment online at SchoolMoney by Friday 24th November. 

 

Many thanks, 

 
 
 
 
 

Nic Badger 
 
Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
EHT for Rural Church Schools Academy Trust  
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